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ROAD CLOSED

Kin Dah Lichi’i, AZ – Apache County District 2 would like to inform the community of Kin Dah 
Lichi’i, AZ of road improvements on County Road C-423 (Fluted Rock Road) located 1 mile east of 
Kin Dah Lichi’i Chapter. Concluding road improvements made, 1.1 miles will be applied and processed 
with soil stabilization product on the road surface from JCT N39, N9252 and C-423 to JCT N9301 
and C-423.

District 2 will be performing road work in the Kin Dah Lichi’i area, therefore, District 2 is notifying 
the residents of a ROAD CLOSURE on C-423, ONLY local traffic will be allowd to utilize the 
1.1 mile of roadway. Construction hours will be from 7:00 AM – 5:30 PM starting April 28, 2020. 
Expect delays and detours to be in place during construction, project is expected to be completed by 
April 30, 2020.

Community members and residents that utilize C-423, please take precaution while traveling the 
road and be aware of road signs and markings. We thank you for your patience and cooperation as 
we make road improvements.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Ganado Headquarters: (928)755-3881 or Fort Defiance Office: (928)729-2141

www.apachecodistrict2.com
“BETTER ROADS, BETTER COMMUNITIES”
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